
To NWNW Board Directors and Staff 

 

NWNW has received a records request from Allan Classen: 

 

 

Please send me all emails and other communications from or to NWNW staff 

or board members after Sept. 1, 2021, mentioning Allan Classen or NW 

Examiner. 

  

Please send any emails meeting these criteria to coaltion@nwnw.org . If 

possible, please combine these as attachments in a single email or as 

.pdf files. If you do not have such emails, please let us know.  

Please supply these by Monday, November 29th.  

 

Once collated, these must be reviewed to see if they meet the 

requirements for being public records under the ONI Standards and may be 

excluded or have portions redacted. The Executive Committee may perform 

that function. 

This is his official records request:

NOTE

1-Emails  received from or replies to    directors@nwnwboard.org  do not need to be sent
    They have been captured and will be included. 

2-Please take note the request is limited  to your emails that mentioned Allan Classen
     or NW Examiner. 

   Thanks
Les
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